

**BELFAST OUTCOMES GROUP MEETING**  
**LORAG, Belfast**  
**Tuesday, 17<sup>th</sup> October 2017 at 10.00 a.m.**

<b>Name</b>	<b>Organisation</b>	<b>Present</b>	<b>Apology</b>
Ms. Lesley Walker (Chair)	Belfast HSC Trust	✓	
<b>Statutory Sector</b>			
Mr. Tommy Boyle	Belfast HSC Trust	✓	
Ms. Carol Diffin	Belfast HSC Trust		✓
Mr. Des Marley	NIHE, Belfast Area		✓
Ms. Jill Trotter	Education Authority		✓
Ms. Barbara Porter	PHA	✓	
Mr. Stevie Lavery	Belfast City Council		✓
Ms. Patricia Muldoon	Youth Justice Agency		✓
Mr. Danny Power	HSCB Belfast Local Commissioning Group		✓
Vacant	PSNI		✓
<b>Community Sector</b>			
Ms. Maggie Andrews	East Belfast Community Rep.	✓	
Ms. Tina Gregory	West Belfast Community Rep.	✓	
Ms. Natasha Brennan	South Belfast Community Rep.	✓	
Ms. Katrina Newell	North Belfast Community Rep.		✓
<b>Voluntary Sector</b>			
Ms. Kelly Andrews	Director Women's Aid		✓
Ms. Kelly Maxwell	Autism NI		✓
Mr. Colm Walsh	Extern (Queen's)		✓
Ms. Colette Slevin	Mencap	✓	
<b>BME Sector</b>			
Ms. Dawn Thompson	Bryson Children's Services		✓
<b>Partnership Sector</b>			
Ms. Roisin McCooey	Belfast Childcare Partnership	✓	
Mr. Jackie Redpath	Belfast Strategic Partnership		✓
Mr. Jim Morgan	Belfast Strategic Partnership		✓
<b>In Attendance</b>			
Ms. Una Casey	CYPSP	✓	
Mr. Gerry Largey	Belfast HSC Trust – Hub Lead	✓	
Mr. Maurice Leeson	HSCB – CYPSP Link		✓
Ms. Helen Dunn	CYPSP		✓
Mr. Jim Girvan	Community Representative		✓

<b>Action by:</b>	
	<p><b>1. Welcome, Introductions and Apologies</b></p> <p>Apologies as per attached sheet.</p>
	<p><b>2. Matters Arising from last meeting of 5<sup>th</sup> September 2017</b></p> <p>a. <u>New Rep from Education</u> – Lesley Walker has been in contact. No confirmation as yet.</p> <p>Meeting with Des Marley – To be arranged</p> <p><u>Membership Agreement</u> – Proposed Locality Chairs to have representation – feedback sent from Lesley Walker to Maurice Leeson. Trying to ensure some continuity of membership. Agreed replacement for Katrina Newell.</p> <p><b>Actions:</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>➤ <b>Still awaiting the final paper from Maurice, which will then be circulated.</b></li> <li>➤ <b>New appointments by March 2018.</b></li> </ul> <p>b. <u>Action Plan</u> – Plan on a Page has been shared with members. Belfast Plan presented to CYPSP. Two small changes outlined by Una Casey – that plan reports links to Locality Planning and Family Support Hubs, Lesley Walker did not like the original logo which has been taken off, agreed to use CYPSP logo.</p> <p>c. <u>Family Support Hubs</u> – On agenda.</p> <p>d. Would be useful to have an input to Outcomes Group on services for children with Autism –No Wrong Door Approach.</p>
	<p><b>3. Family Support Hubs – Update</b></p> <p>Gerry Largey updated the group.</p> <p>Funding issue still not sorted: moving again to putting lead bodies on notice from 31<sup>st</sup> December 2017 if funding not secured. Hubs key issues at present are dealing with impacts of poverty / welfare reform and young people and children with behaviour problems. Pressure on ASD waiting list, Families adversely impacted by long-term welfare issues, example of 3<sup>rd</sup> child issues re: Universal Credit:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Need to examine the link with Belfast Community Planning.</li> <li>- Deliver an integrated Family Support Network.</li> <li>- Look at possibility of scoping/examining the funding make up of Hubs.</li> </ul> <p>➤ <b>Una Casey, Jackie Redpath and Lesley Walker to present to BSP – will emphasise the Belfast Outcomes Plan.</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Hub Leads also looking at what are the actual roots of delivering a Hub. Partnership, maintenance completed by Lead Body Chairs.</li> </ul>

	<p><b>4. Locality Planning Groups</b></p> <p>Tommy Boyle updated on appointment of Locality Planning Worker – passed Scrutiny.</p> <p>Una Casey presented an overview on Belfast on Locality Planning – see written report.</p> <p>The issue of interpreting support or lack of it was discussed.</p> <p><b>Actions:</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>➤ <b>Barbara Porter, PHA will come back to the group on the interpreting support issue especially what is available.</b></li> <li>➤ <b>Maggie Andrews will pass on to group members the contact details she has, network and coordinate the Interpreting Services.</b></li> </ul> <p>Locality Planning – Una Case has to be commended for encouraging key agencies to undertake presentations.</p>
	<p><b>5. Commissioning</b></p> <p>Tommy Boyle updated the group on:</p> <p>1. Contracts to end March 2018:</p> <p>Sign off at Outcomes –</p> <p>Specifications -</p> <p>2.</p> <p>Training Programme – Paper distributed to Outcomes Group. Gerry Largey spoke to the paper. Very well received by the Hub members.</p>
	<p><b>6. AOB</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• NICCY – presentation on reduced school timetable. Behavioural issues. Cumulative impact on families. Children’s Commissioner looking at this issue.</li> <li>• CINI – Holiday Hunger Loss.</li> </ul>

## 7. Dates of Future Meetings

Date:	Time:	Venue:
Tuesday 27 <sup>th</sup> February 2018	11.30 a.m.	Girdwood
Tuesday 17 <sup>th</sup> April 2018	10.00 a.m.	Vine Centre
Tuesday 26 <sup>th</sup> June 2018	10.00 a.m.	EA Dundonald
Tuesday 18 <sup>th</sup> September 2018	10.00 a.m.	Tbc
Tuesday 13 <sup>th</sup> November 2018	10.00 a.m.	Tbc

Tuesday 11<sup>th</sup> December 2018

10.00 a.m.

Tbc